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      This Final Amendment amends and supplements the Issuer Tender Offer 
Statement on Schedule 13E-4, dated as of January 16, 1998 (the "Issuer 
Tender Offer  Statement"), relating to the offer by Tredegar Industries,  
Inc. (the "Company") to purchase 1,250,000 shares (or such lesser number of 
shares as are  properly tendered) of its common stock, no par value per share 
(the "Shares"), at prices not in excess of $65.00 nor less than $58.00 net 
per Share in cash upon the terms and subject to the conditions set forth in 
the Offer to Purchase dated January 16, 1998, and in the related Letter of 
Transmittal (or similar materials distributed to participants in the 
Company's stock plans), which together constitute the "Offer," is hereby 
amended to incorporate the information included in the exhibit referred to 
below. 
 
     On February 16, 1998, the Company annouced that, based on a preliminary 
count, it expected to purchase approximately 500,000 Shares at a price of $65.00 
per Share, in accordance with the terms of the Offer. 
 
     A total of approximately 502,924 Shares were validly tendered and not 
withdrawn pursuant to the Offer at or below $65.00 per Share, including 
Shares for which certificates were delivered to the depositary for the Offer, 
American Stock Transfer & Trust Company, pursuant to the Offer's guaranteed 
delivery procedure.  The Company has accepted for purchase all 502,924 Shares 
for $37.2 million or $65.00 per Share.  On February 16, 1998, the Company 
issued a press release, a copy of which was filed as Exhibit (a)(15) to 
Amendment No. 1 to the Issuer Tender Offer Statement. 
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      After due inquiry and to the best of my knowledge and belief, I certify 
 that the information set forth in this Final Amendment to Schedule 13E-4 is 
 true, complete and correct. 
 
March 2, 1998 
 
 
                                               TREDEGAR INDUSTRIES, INC. 
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                                                      Norman A. Scher 
                                                      Executive Vice President 
 


